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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

DPDK

Calandstraat 5a

3016 CA

Rotterdam, the Netherlands

November 1st, 2022

Dear hiring manager,

It is my pleasure to recommend Handré Hanekom as an addition to your design team.

Handré is a talented, motivated and always positive UX design professional. In his period at DPDK,
He has built experience during an extensive internship period, in which he proved to be capable of
researching product strategy, UX wireframing & prototyping, and research & design support on a wide
variety of topics.

The projects Handré was working and supporting on vary from websites for start-ups all the way to
large and complex corporate digital platforms.

Besides that, he is a spirited team member that understands and connects with the various other
disciplines in digital teams, particularly on a personal level. We perceive him to be a DPDK alumni and
wish him an exceptional career.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding Handre's candidacy or past work.
Sincerely,

Michael Vromans
Chief Creative Officer DPDK
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